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Question for written answer P-006077/2011
to the Commission
Rule 117
Emilie Turunen (Verts/ALE)

Subject: Danish intra-EU border control measures

On 13 May 2011, Mr. Barroso, President of the Commission, sent an official letter to Lars Løkke 
Rasmussen, Prime Minister of Denmark, regarding the Danish Government’s intentions to introduce 
compulsory intra-EU border control measures.

According to my information, the Commission later drafted several critical questions to the Danish 
Government. Since the Danish Government is not at all informative about this dialogue and since it is 
of crucial importance to have full transparency on this sensitive issue, I hereby urgently request the 
following information from the Commission:

What answer was given by Denmark to Mr Barroso’s first letter?

What specific questions were put to the Danish Government?

What answers were given by the Danish Government to these questions?

What other communication has taken place between the Danish Government and the Commission?

What action does the Commission intend to take as a result of these answers? What procedure will 
be followed?

I expect and will appreciate clear answers and full disclosure of all relevant information.


